
Chairwoman Abrams, Vice Chair Williams, and Members of the House 

Criminal Justice Committee,  

 

Thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 245. Obscene adult 

performances are becoming more prevalent in public spaces and 

especially in front of innocent children. The children in our small town 

were victims of this when a male "drag queen" wore a buttock exposing 

leotard and performed in our public park. The performer is caught on 

video making humping movements toward the cement and sprawling his 

legs open for a crowd filled with small children. I urge the committee to 

vote YES on HB 245. Children need protection! 

 

Thank You, 

Andrea Strable 

06-04-2024 

 


